# Hot Line Number 106-5 September 2019

## **Opening Day**



President Philippa and the Executive invite you all to the opening of the 2019 / 2020 season. The Opening will commence at 4pm in the lounge. Sam MacDonald, Chairperson Fendalton-Waimairi-Harewood Community Board will deputise for the Mayor and will open the season and witness the raising of the club flag by Judy Davidson and Lloyd Ewan, our Club Captains. All new members present will be introduced and presented with their club track suits. Dress is casual and light refreshments will be served after

the formalities are completed.

Come along and reunite with fellow members. Find out how they fared over the winter and share what goals you have for the upcoming season.

(Photo courtesy of AJ taken at 2008 Opening day)

### **Buddy Programme**



WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE A "BUDDY" TO A NEW CLUB MEMBER?

Heading into the new season with new members joining our Club, it would be great to match each one up with a "buddy". A "buddy" is a Club member who is familiar with how things work at Burnside and can answer questions

and help a new member feel welcome and comfortable in their early days at our Club.

If you'd like to be a "buddy" to a new member, please contact Kerrie Bruce at kerriembruce@gmail.com or at 3588222.

# **Flyer Distribution**



HELP NEEDED TO DELIVER OPEN DAYS FLYERS

Burnside is hosting three Open Days to showcase the Club and to attract new members: Wednesday 18 September, Sunday 22 September and Wednesday 25 September. Flyers to promote these

days need to be delivered to letterboxes in the wider neighbouring suburbs around the Club. Your help is needed please and will be much appreciated. It's great exercise and a good way of exploring your neighbourhood! Delivery packs (flyers plus a map showing the specific delivery area) will be available from Opening Day on Saturday 7 September. Get in quickly and choose your favourite delivery area. If you have any queries, please contact Kerrie Bruce.



















#### **Bar Prices**



Following increases in Brewery prices and Government Excise Duties, a review of our bar prices has been carried out. We are pleased to report, with the exception of wine prices, the increases we have incurred in all other products are able to be absorbed within current prices.

The Executive Committee has approved an increase in the price of wine to \$7 per glass and \$30 per bottle. The price of wine will continue to be the same across all varieties. The new price remains very competitive against that charge by other hospitality outlets. The quality of a number of wines has been

upgraded at the request of consumers and a review of the remaining wines be undertaken without affecting the new cost.

### **Bar Duty**



Monday 9 September 4.00 - 6.00pm - Barry Bunting Friday 13 September 4.00 - 6.00pm - Ian Warren Saturday 7 September 4.00 - 6.00pm - Matt Small

#### **Indoor Bowls**



Indoor bowls will continue into September (1:00 pm Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays), with our last day for 2019 scheduled for Friday 13th September. There maybe a change to the last day and if so, Richard will contact the regular players. Any questions please contact Richard Mitchell at 344 0285 or email rwmitchell@xtra.co.nz.

## **Cup Week**



Te Akau Racing has confirmed their sponsorship of the Racing Tournament on Sunday 10 November 2019. Enter now for your chance to win a "" Cup in Cup Week"". Be in the Auction for the seven nights' Accommodation Voucher at the Marlin Waters Beachfront Apartments at Palm Cove.

## Club Programme booklet 2019-2020



Thanks to the sterling efforts of Ken Reid and others the Club Programme book will be available in the club foyer from this Saturday. Each book will contain a loose leaf for members to fill in to indicate their Interclub preferences for the pre-Christmas competitions and another form to indicate areas where you could assist around the club. Both forms to be returned to the mail box outside the club office no later than September 26. A membership card is also included.

#### Sun Shades



With the generous support from NZCT and the Fendalton-Waimairi-Harewood Community Board the club now has 4 new sun shades on the carpark end of the Laing Green. Don't' forget to slip. slop, slap this summer - Shades and Sun cream are there for the benefit of members and visitors.